
 

 

 

 

 

Date: 05 June 2018    
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

BritishAmerican Business (BAB) Publishes Statement on Heathrow Expansion Approval 

 

London - On 5 June 2018, Heathrow Airport received approval from the UK Government for 

the construction of a third runway at its airport in West London, England, outlined in the 

latest Airports National Policy statement tabled today by Secretary of State for Transport, 

the Rt Hon Chris Grayling MP. The proposed £14bn private investment is projected to create 

approximately 60,000 new jobs and double Heathrow’s cargo capacity, generating up to 

£74bn in economic benefits. 

 

BAB welcomes the UK Government’s support of Heathrow’s case for a third runway, 

through which it can maintain its position as the UK’s only Hub airport and the largest port 

by value to markets outside the EU and Switzerland. The UK’s airports are critical in 

maintaining our connection with the world, both for business and tourism. 

 

BAB has long been a vocal supporter of Heathrow’s case for expansion, outlining in its 2018 

Policy Agenda its necessity as part of the UK Government’s Industrial Strategy as a driver for 

growth. Heathrow plays an essential role in the success and future of the UK-US economic 

relationship, which is worth over a trillion dollars in Foreign Director Investment (FDI) and 

over £160 billion in trade annually. Every month thousands of travellers from North America 

land in Heathrow. 87% of American business visitors repeatedly travel to the UK bringing 

substantial business with them.  

 

Duncan Edwards, CEO, BritishAmerican Business said: 
 
“Heathrow’s expansion comes at a critical juncture in Britain’s future. As the UK negotiates 

its future relationship with the European Union, and begins to redefine its position on the 

world stage, the approval of these plans delivers the message that Britain is open for 

business. We are delighted that the Government, too, sees the value in Heathrow’s 

expansion and echo the Secretary of State for Transport’s vision “to build a Britain that is fit 

for the future.” 

 

Contact: Dominic Parker, Senior 

Communications Assistant 020 7290 9882 
 

https://www.babinc.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/03/BAB-Policy-Agenda-2018_final.pdf
https://www.babinc.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/03/BAB-Policy-Agenda-2018_final.pdf


BAB hopes that the UK’s MPs will look to these plans with the same ambition and optimism 
that we do, and approve the National Policy Statement in a timely manner to ensure Britain, 
and the world, isn’t kept waiting.” 
 

 

 

About BritishAmerican Business 

BritishAmerican Business is an exclusive members’ organization; we create networking 

opportunities for our members, which often lead to business opportunities, through the 

events and programming that we run, as well as the chance to meet, and discuss policy 

with, government, their representatives, and other NGOs. As a policy and advocacy 

organization we are the voice of transatlantic business; we support policies and action that 

will protect and enhance the environment for trade and investment between the US and UK 

through research, published reports and discussion with legislators and the executive 

branch of both governments. For more information, please visit www.babinc.org  
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